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RE:  Mason County Adopts Interim Allyn Zoning Regulations
On July 12, 2004, at a special Commission meeting held in the Lakeland Village Community Club
in Allyn the County Commissioners unanimously adopted interim zoning regulations for Allyn.
This culminates years of work by the Allyn Sub-Area Planning Committee who want to see their
community grow and develop, but not lose its character and sense of place.

“The community should be commended for the years of hard work and effort they devoted to this
task.  This truly represents how local resident’s can come together to plan their own future,” said
Commissioner Herb Baze.

The interim regulations will be in effect for one year, during which time the county and the
community will work together to formulate permanent zoning regulations.  

For further information about Interim Allyn Zoning please contact Bob Fink at 427-9670 ext. 366.
The regulations can be found on the County’s web site www.co.mason.wa.us. 
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